
Without Carbon Capture, 
Our Ag Industry Is At Risk. 
David Owen, President, SD Chamber of Commerce 
 
Your voice is needed!  
 
Minnehaha County Commissioners are holding meetings regarding the possible routes 
of the proposed CO2 pipelines. It is imperative that they know South Dakotans support 
these projects.  
 
Tell these County Commissioners that CO2 Pipelines are critical for our South Dakota 
farmers, local economies, and the future of ethanol.  
speak4.app/lp/5c9f98/  
 
-Midwest Ag Future   
 


